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October 22, 2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: Request for Extension of Time - Post-Consummation Ownership Reports 
NRG License Sub, LLC 
File Nos. BTC(H)-20190614AAY-ACJ!BTCFT-20190614ACK-ACT 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of NRG License Sub, LLC, the licensee/permittee ofthe stations listed on Attachment 
A hereto, we hereby respectfully request a further extension of time, through January 31, 2020, 
within which to file the post-consummation ownership reports for the licensee/permittee and 
its parent entities pertaining to the above-referenced pro forma transfer of control 
applications. The requested extension will allow the licensee to avoid duplicative filings and 
prepare one set of reports that fulfills both its post-consummation and biennial reporting 
obligations. 

If any questions should arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned directly. 
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